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18th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To celebrate the end of the school year, the Oxford Mail is producing a special ‘Last days of 
school’ souvenir supplement. They are inviting all primary schools in Oxfordshire to send in 
a class photo of their Year 6 pupils to record a special moment in history for parents, 
teachers, and the children themselves.  
 
I thought this would be a lovely idea for Oak Class to participate 
in. The supplement is planned to be published on Tuesday, July 
16th.  Please could I ask for you to let me know if you are not 
willing to consent for your child’s photo to be taken and 
published by returning the form below to me by Wednesday 25th 
June 2025. If you are happy for your child’s photo to be 
included, you don’t need to do anything. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Baxter 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
If necessary, please complete the opt-out slip and return to Miss Baxter by 25th June  
 

Year 6 Oxford Mail Photo Permission 
 
As parent / guardian of ………………………………………………  
I / we do not give permission for my child to have their photo published in the Oxford 
Mail.  

 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………. Parent / Guardian 


